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We, the taxpayers of Oregon, CANNOT AFFORD to spend more money to pay for 

housing for other people.  This bill doesn't even clarify who the people are.  Are they 

here legally?  We are attracting illegals to this state that cannot afford to support 

themselves, and you, the congresspeople, are expecting the TAXPAYERS to support 

poor people that are NOT EVEN CITIZENS when we can barely support ourselves.  

Inflation has caused all prices to go up, many of us are lifelong Oregonians that are 

on fixed incomes and can barely afford food, much less housing,  electricity and 

property taxes.  Please think of your CONSTITUENTS. This is getting out of 

control.The only thing you seem to be doing these days is taking our tax money and 

distributing it to fringe groups and NGOs for distribution. We are already in the top 10 

for federal assistance in this state, the feds aren't going to pay for it anymore and that 

leaves us, the working class taxpayers.  We can't afford housing for ourselves but 

you make sure we are paying for it for someone else.   


